

St Joseph's School

Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 **Telephone:** (08) 9782 6500

Email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

20th May 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The children in the *Sea to Scarp* school choir have been busy practising songs this term for our Confirmation Mass which will take place at St Patrick's Church on Sunday 16th June at 10.00am.

Can you please complete the note below by Friday 24th May to let me know if your child/ren will be available to perform at the Confirmation Mass. We would appreciate the choir's support to make the day very special for our Yr 6 students.

Yours Sincerely,	
Yvonne Langan Music Teacher	
My child/ren	is available to perform at the Confirmation
Mass on Sunday, 16 th June 2019.	
Name	
Signad	